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GP/JO
January 2020


Dear Applicant

Deputy Headship at Lady Manners School

Thank you for your interest in this re-advertised post.  This opportunity has arisen following the retirement of the current post-holder after many successful years as Deputy Headteacher (since 2011).  Ideally, the post will commence on 20 April 2020, although a September start may be possible for an exceptional candidate.

Lady Manners School is fully comprehensive with 1328 students.  The catchment area is large and predominantly rural, and the school is important within the community itself.  We strive to provide the best possible education for our students and to inspire success in as broad a range of curriculum and extra-curricular areas as we can.  Whilst examination successes are strong, in terms of both progress and attainment, there is no doubt that we value the achievements and contributions of all of our students, whatever their potential and their circumstances.

Our students are courteous, polite and respectful.  They are genuinely impressive young people who are keen to succeed across all aspects of school life.  We have a strong and vibrant Sixth Form of 165 students, who achieve highly and are integral to the wider success of the school

Although Ofsted judged the school to be "good", we are ambitious for the future and want our school to be the best it can possibly be.  The successful applicant for this post will be expected to share this ambition and will have an opportunity to play a pivotal and influential role in the exciting next steps ahead.  

The job description provided is provisional at this stage - but hopefully a useful indication of the likely main areas of responsibility and work.  We recognise that applicants will have a range of talents and experiences that could bring strengths to the post.  It is also accurate to say that the existing Senior Leadership Team has a wide range of skills and that flexibility exists there too.  

If you decide to apply for this post, please complete the application form, ensuring that all fields are completed.  Your application should be accompanied by a letter of application, addressed to the Headteacher, which enhances but does not repeat the information on the form.  It should address how your experience, skills and achievements have prepared you for the challenge presented by this demanding post.  Please note that letters should not exceed two sides of A4.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The form and letter should be returned by email to jobs@ladymanners.derbyshire.sch.uk or uploaded to the TES no later than 4pm on Monday 27 January 2020.

I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely 


Gary Peat
Headteacher
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